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Xterra Swim Event at Ir-Ramla tal-Mixquqa - Part of Triathlon 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that a Xterra Swim event 

which is part of a triathlon will be held at Ir-Ramla tal-Mixquqa. 

 

The swim will be held within the area A, B, C and D (as shown on attached chart), on 

Saturday 9th April 2022, between 0930 hours and 1300 hours. 

 

Position  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

A   35° 56’.069   014° 20’.619 

B   35° 56’.026   014° 20’.417 

C   35° 55’.953   014° 20’.474 

D   35° 56’.021   014° 20’.656 

 

Marker buoys will be placed at approximate positions B and C. 

 

A personal watercraft (Jetski) and lifeguards of the ‘Red Cross Society’ will be available 

for safety reasons and to assist swimmers, as necessary.  

 

On the stipulated date, mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate with 

extreme caution and at slow speed (No Wake) when in the vicinity of the activity.  They 

are to cooperate with the organisers.  

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 211, 2537 

 

 




